Memo of Findings and Determination
To:  Connecticut Council on Environmental Quality, Environmental Monitor
From:  C. Zack Hyde, Office of Policy and Management
Date:  4/28/15
Re:  Milford Land Acquisition, Milford, CT

[bookmark: _GoBack]Attached please find the Environmental Assessment Review for the above referenced project.  Scoping for the project began on February 17, 2015 and ended on March 19, 2015.  
The Office of Policy and Management (OPM), which serves as the sponsoring agency, received comments from the Office of Environmental Review of the Department of Energy and Environmental Protection (DEEP), the OPM Intergovernmental Policy Division, the State Historic Preservation Office (SHPO), and the Drinking Water Section of the Department of Public Health (DPH).  
Upon review and consideration of the comments, OPM prepared the Environmental Assessment Review and determined that an Environmental Impact Evaluation (EIE) is not warranted for the proposed project.
